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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to  

both our school and Little Lizards parents 
 

We break up for the Easter Holiday at 1.30pm  

Little Lizards closes at 3.15pm TODAY. 

Please note there will be no after school club 

TODAY.  

 
 

Football Team 

 

Well done to our football 

team who competed in the 

Small Schools Football 

League on Monday 

afternoon.  

 

Their fantastic efforts 

were not quite enough to 

put them through to the 

finals but we are still 

immensely proud of them 

all. 

 

 Thank you to Mr Mitchell 

and to everyone who 

supported the team! 

 

 

 

 



                                                     

 

Congratulations Choughs!  

Congratulations to the children in 

Choughs class who ALL won the chance to 

have their poetry work published in a 

book which showcases young writers work 

called Poetry Patrol – Poets From The 

South West. The children should have 

brought home a letter with all of the 

details and a permission slip to enable 

their work to be published. Parents are 

under no obligation to purchase a copy of 

the book. We are hoping to obtain a copy 

which will be put in our school library and 

the children can look at it whenever they 

wish. 

 

Easter Fayre 

We are delighted to confirm that the final total raised at our Easter Fayre 

last Thursday afternoon (and the cake sale on Friday afternoon) was a fabulous 

£370.92. Thank you so much to everyone who came to the fayre and helped in 

any way. Grateful thanks also to the School Association and the children for 

organising such an enjoyable event. 

 

Kittiwakes Residential Trip  

Please could the final balance for this trip be paid in full by 31st May. Instalments of any amount can 

be made up until that time if parents would prefer to stagger the cost. Do see Mrs Tattersall if you 

are unsure of how much is owed.  

 

After School Clubs 

Our after school clubs will resume after the Easter Holiday from Monday 29th April. 

Cricket Club with Mr Mitchell will now replace Netball on Wednesday afternoon. Please see Lyndsay 

Bray if your child would like to join.  

 

Ordering School Uniform 

Please click on the link to set up an account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

 

Little Lizards Cookery Club 

The Little Lizards Cookery Club will resume on Monday 29th April for Group B and 

will be for the following children: 

Group B – Monday 29th April & Monday 13th & 20th May – Bryher, Lewis, Finley, Zevi, 

Aza, Teagan, Ayse & Milli-Rose. 

A reminder, that the cost of each session is £2.50 which can be paid weekly or ideally in one payment 

of £7.50, prior to the start of your child’s club date.  

 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                     

 

Congratulations Razorbills! 

A huge thank you to everyone who, 

supported and sponsored the children 

for the recent Swimathon which they 

took part in during their last swimming 

session on Monday morning.  

 

A fantastic £250 was raised which is 

enough to purchase 12 School in Bags. 

This is the charity we and other schools 

in our Multi Academy Trust are 

currently supporting. Congratulations 

Razorbills – we are so proud of you all! 

 

www.schoolinabag.org  

 

Goodbye to Mr Webb 

Children in Seagulls class have said thank you and good luck to Mr Webb who has now finished his 

teaching placement with us. We all wish Mr Webb the very best of luck for the future and in the 

completion of his teacher training. 

 

Welcome back to Miss Kenchington!  

We look forward to welcoming back Miss Kenchington after the Easter holiday. Miss Kenchington was 

required to carry on her placement in another school over the last few weeks but will finish this 

school year with the children in Seagulls class.  

 

 

Razorbills  

Miss Wells would like to inform the parents of children in Razorbills class that the book 

the children will be reading next term is entitled “Letters from the Lighthouse” by 

Emma Carroll.  

 

 

Lunch Menu 

Your child should have come home with the new lunch menu which comes into effect after the Easter 

holiday. 

 

Missing Welly Boots! 

Please could we ask parents and children to be on the lookout for a pair of space design wellington 

boots – size 12 that have been mislaid from Seagulls class. If you think you may know of their 

whereabouts please see Lyndsay Bray. Thank you in advance.  

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.schoolinabag.org/


                                                     

 

Finally a message to you all from Mrs Jane…………………… 
 
Tuesday was probably one of the hardest days of my life so far as I said 
goodbye to my role of class teacher at Landewednack. I’ve been at 
Landewednack for 19 years, a long but amazing time. Along the way I’ve 
taught hundreds of children and worked with lots of brilliant people. I have 
fond memories of them all and they will be forever in my heart. I’m not afraid 
to admit that I’ve struggled over the last few months sadly having to take time 
out.  

 
Teaching has been my life and although I’ve loved it, it’s also been really hard. There was a point I 
nearly said goodbye to teaching but as fate would have it I’ve been offered a role at Mullion 
Comprehensive coordinating PE for all the primary schools on The Lizard. You all know I love my 
sport and this was too good an opportunity to pass by. So after Easter I’ll be back at my old school 
and trying my best to put PE on top of the curriculum for all our children. So Landewednack it’s not 
a goodbye it’s a see you soon on the sports field! Thank you for all the lovely messages and gifts, I 

love you all ❤️xxx 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Friday 5th April – Break Up for Easter Holiday – 1.30pm 

Tuesday 23rd April – Return to School  

Monday 29th April – After School Clubs resume after the Easter Holidays 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday Monday 

Wednesday 8th May – Cultural Day - School & Little Lizards will be CLOSED on this day 

Thursday 16th May – Landewednack School Governors Meeting. 4.30pm 

Friday 24th May – Break Up for Half Term – 3.15pm 

Monday 3rd June – Return to School 

Monday 3rd June – Class Photographs 

Wednesday 5th June – Sports Day from 1pm on the school field  

Tuesday 11th June - Sports Day – Rain Off Day 

Wednesday 12th June – Cluster Sports at Mullion School from 1pm. Selected Years 3-6 involved 

Monday 8th – Wednesday 10th July – Kittiwakes residential trip to Bristol 

Friday 19th July – Summer Celebration on the school field. Time TBC…… 

Monday 22nd July – Little Lizards & Year 6 Leavers Assembly from 1.30pm. All Welcome. 

Wednesday 24th July – Break Up for the Summer Holidays! – 1.30pm 

 

Autumn Term 2019 

Thursday 5th September – Return to School & Little Lizards  

Friday 20th September – Jeans for Genes Day 

Monday 28th October – INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Friday 6th December 2019 – Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire - Our choir will be in attendance. 

Monday 24th February 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Tuesday 21st July 2020 – Break Up for the Summer Holiday @1.30pm 

Wednesday 22nd July 2020 - INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

Thursday 23rd July 2020- INSET Day, School & Little Lizards CLOSED 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

